




The Property Brothers launch Public Service 
Announcement in support of Homes For Heroes

Jonathan and Drew Scott, known best as The Property Brothers, and one of the most 
successful lifestyle and entertainment teams in the industry, are appealing for support for 
the Homes For Heroes Foundation.   

The Brothers have recorded a Public Service Announcement that will be broadcast on all 
major media outlets for the next several months.  And they are working!  We have already 
seen a significant increase in interest in Homes For Heroes on our website since the 
broadcasts began.



Chris Hadfield joins Homes For Heroes as Honourary
National Spokesperson

Homes For Heroes Foundation (H4HF) is extremely pleased to announce that Commander
Chris Hadfield is now an Honorary Patron of the foundation.

Chris Hadfield is an engineer, military
fighter/test pilot and thrice-flown
astronaut, having done two spacewalks
and commanded the International Space
Station. He is an advisor/director for
multiple high-tech companies and leads
the Space stream at the Creative
Destruction Lab tech incubator.

Chris is a four-time internationally best-selling author, a professor at U Waterloo and 
online at Masterclass, and has created/hosted TV series with both BBC and National 
Geographic.
Welcome to the team Chris!



Homes For Heroes continues to grow and expand its efforts to assist homeless Veterans 
across the country and, in the process, is attracting important national endorsements.  It is 
incredibly gratifying to win the approval of well-known and respected national figures like 
Chris Hadfield and Jonathan and Drew Scott and to hear their concerns for our Veterans-
in-need.

With Edmonton complete we are now working hard on siting, planning and obtaining the 
necessary approvals for our Villages in Kingston, Ontario and Winnipeg, Manitoba.  At the 
same time, we are seeking Village sites in Halifax, Nova Scotia and in British Columbia.  To 
maintain this momentum and reach our goal of ending homelessness among Canada’s 
Veterans, we need your help.  Please consider making a donation today, at 
https://homesforheroesfoundation.ca/donate/. The cause is worthy and the need is urgent 
– please donate now to help our Veterans-in-need!

On behalf of the Homes For Heroes team we hope you
remain healthy and well.

Sincerely,

David Howard
CEO
403-452-0888
dave@h4hf.ca

www.h4hf.ca

To all of our Donors and Supporters:
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